
  As we all know the Covid-19 Emergency Situation is still very real. 
  The Branch Executive  is watching the Provincial standards and directives to

establishments re-opening, as it does look like areas are being put back into Stage 2
Branch 120 will continue to be closed until further notice.

We would like to re-open for our Members as soon as we can, however we need to
make sure that the safety of our Members is the highest of priorities.  

We will continue to inform all members regularly by email, website and Facebook 
on the status of re-opening the Branch. 

 
As a Branch we are hoping all of our Members are staying safe and are doing well! If

anyone needs any assistance at all please reach out to br120legion@gmail.com
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We need your help...

As this year is very different...
we need some different help with the

POPPY CAMPAIGN 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

 1. Phone calls need to be made to
establishments for permission to deliver

Poppy Boxes to them. 

2. On October 30/20
Assistance is needed to deliver Poppy

Boxes to the establishments.

Please touch base with 
Comrade Ray Clarke - 905-877-0435   

 with any questions or any assistance you
can offer the 

Poppy Campaign

Legion Masks
We had requests for the 

Legion Masks.

We were able to get some into stock...
they have been selling on the Legion

website like crazy, of course supporting
an amazing cause!

We are making them available to our
community at the front door of the 

 Branch on
Saturday October 17/20 from 

10 a.m. - 1 p.m.
$10 exact cash only please.





   November 5 - 11, 2020
Veterans' Week

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE.

Remembrance Wreaths 
There are still wreaths available: 

20 Inch - $85
14 Inch - $65

includes ribbon.
Please contact 

Comrade Ray Clarke - 905-877-0435

As per Command - The wreaths this year must be 
pre-placed. Supporters will not be able to place their

own wreaths. 

Follow us on on our Facebook Page: 
Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 120 - Georgetown

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
CAMPAIGN 2021

Membership renewals - $60
Senior with 25 Years - $45

Membership will be at the Branch 
Saturday October 17/20
from 10 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Exact Cash, Cheques or Debit is appreciated.
Please bring your Card with you!

Renewals can also be done by mailing a cheque to
the branch, please note your membership #

Online at: 
https://portal.legion.ca/login

Any questions please reach out to Membership Chair
Dick Scheeringa


